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Date 26th July 2018 
 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/18/05/35.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
I would like to request the following documents/reports mentioned in your May board 
papers. 
 

1. The report on EoC performance and impact on patient safety between 22/11/17 and 
31/1/2018 which is mentioned in the QPS committee report. 
Please find attached 

2. The clinical harm review mentioned under “surge and clinical harm review”  
Please find attached 

3. The report on internal safeguarding.  
Unfortunately, this information is exempt under Section 38 – Health & Safety 

 
I appreciate that some of these reports may need patient or staff identifiable references 
redacted. However, there is a strong public interest in their release in as full a version as 
possible. 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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